
mailto:davidborta@student.hartnell.edu
mailto:anevarez@hartnell.edu
Laura Rivera
P

Laura Rivera
EA

Laura Rivera
EA

Laura Rivera
P

Laura Rivera
P

Laura Rivera
EA

Laura Rivera
P

Laura Rivera
P

Laura Rivera
P

Laura Rivera
P

Laura Rivera
A



Director Menchaca has been helping out with the cupboard by refilling it and writing
positive messages. No new refilling for Project Pink bag. Cinco de Mayo event was very
successful and received positive feedback from staff and students.

Director Preciado has been continuously refilling the Cupboard for our students and has
successfully distributed over 150 bags. She thanked Director Menchaca mentioning that he
has been fundamental to the Cupboard project as well as other students who have helped
write positive messages and put the baggies together. She reported oa  

mailto:salinasjuneteenth@gmail.com
mailto:kcabrera@mpc.edu


IV. ANNOUNCEMENTS

Pop-up pantry tomorrow M


